
Headquarters
Corner of Elm and Salmon Streets in Manchester

Coming this Summer



Breaking Ground at  
the New Site

The construction  
sign is here

Foundation work begins

07/17/2020

08/25/2020

09/17/2020



Working in fall foliage

The skeleton  
takes shape

Headquarters begins to 
rise from the ground

10/23/2020

12/03/2020



Bruce Leighton, CEO,  
signing a piece of history

Our senior management 
team looks forward to the 

exciting things to come

12/09/2020

Our board commemorates 
the Beam Signing  
occasion



Exterior wall framing  
has begun

View from  
Salmon Street

01/25/2021

Closing in the  
first floor

02/04/2021



First floor windows and 
doors are framed in

A stunning third- 
floor view

03/02/2021

A view from Elm Street 
under a beautiful sky

03/24/2021

02/04/2021



3rd floor views of 
Amoskeag Bridge  
and Mt. Monadnock

05/05/2021

It’s taking shape

04/21/2021

05/05/2021

Brick is going up



05/11/2021

Spring trees make for  
a beautiful exterior

06/23/2021

The drive-
up is nearing 

completion

A view from 
Salmon Street



06/30/2021

07/13/2021

The last of the 
brick work

Finishing the 
exterior of the 

top floor

07/08/2021

Scaffolding has 
been removed, 
exposing the 
beautiful brick



07/13/2021

07/20/2021

A view of our 
drive-up area

A view from 
the intersection

The back of the 
building will be 
as beautiful as 

the front


